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Addendum to Safeguarding Policy 

 

NSPCC Report Abuse in Education helpline 

 

The NSPCC has launched a helpline for children and young people who have experienced abuse at 

school, and for worried adults and professionals that need support and guidance, including for non-

recent abuse. This includes how to contact the police and report crimes if they wish. 

 

NEW Dedicated NSPCC helpline 0800 136 663 or email help@nspcc.org.uk. 
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